————— Original Message-----

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:22 AM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Police budgets delegation

| would like to make my opinion as a resident known that i1 would like no
budget increase for the police. There is no evidence of increased funding
leading to more safety. The 20million could be used much more
effectively in creating social support networks.

Regards,

Brennan Walker



